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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. 

My specific concerns follow: the adequacy of the government’s response to the financial 

impact and diminution in social amenity caused by the project on residents and businesses 

including access to financial compensation and business support services, the appropriateness 

and adequacy of the financial compensation process established by the assessment process 

and consistency of outcomes, the effectiveness of the government’s communication with 

residents and businesses concerning project delays and financial compensation, and any other 

related matters 

Its shocking these trees have been lost… 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




